
 

 

Important Notice 
Night Work 

Ed Koch Queensboro Bridge 
                           
Community Boards Manhattan 8 and Queens 1                       June 2011 
 
Beginning Monday, June 20th the New York City Department of Transportation Division of 
Bridges will perform asphalt repair on the Lower Level of the Ed Koch Queensboro Bridge 
(Manhattan-bound). Due to this operation, one travel lane on the lower level will be closed from 
11:00 p.m. to 5:00 a.m. the next day. Work will finish on Saturday morning at 5:00 am.  A 
Variable Message Sign positioned at Queens Plaza North near Crescent Street will alert 
motorists of these closings.  

 
 

Lower Level Roadway Closed 
(Manhattan-bound) 

          Monday-Saturday 
              June 20th to June 25th   

11:00 p.m. to 5:00 a.m. 

 
One Manhattan-bound travel lane   

will remain open at all times 
 

 
 
Director of Community Affairs Fred Herschkowitz is available to provide information about the 
project at 212-839-6307, or via email at fherschkowitz@dot.nyc.gov.  For all NYC non-
emergency services, including inquiries regarding NYCDOT construction projects, dial 311.  Be 
prepared to give the following information so your call can be directed properly: your name and 
borough; the project name, and a return phone number. 


